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Subject:   Invitation to the Council of Europe Conference: 

    “Competences in Action” 
     RFCDC: moving towards a competence-based approach to teaching and learning            

                  Florence, 14-15 November 2019 
 
 
Dear Ms Sciuto, 
 
We are pleased to invite you to participate in the Council of Europe Conference “RFCDC: moving 

towards a competence-based approach to teaching and learning”, which will be held at the University 

of Florence in the framework of the education project  Free to speak, Safe to Learn - Democratic Schools 

for All from 09h00 on Thursday 14 November to 13h00 on Friday 15 November 2019.  

 

This conference will contribute to the implementation of the Council of Europe Reference Framework 

of Competences for Democratic Culture by offering training and relevant feedback to education 

practitioners. It will also link to the Democratic Schools Network and the important work done on 

Competences for Democratic Culture in schools across Europe by presenting and highlighting their 

practices.  

 




